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Miércoles, 25 de junio de 2025 
 
 
Re HB 3392 
 
Dear members of the House Committee on Rules, 
 
 
Myself, my family and Friends strongly oppose this Bill. 
 
It is simply a tactic to delay implementation of campaign finance reform.  80% of Oregonians 
voted for this FIVE years ago.  The Honest Elections coalition has worked on two initiatives with 
COUNTLESS meetings with labor and business organizations. 
 
HB 4024, especially Petition 9 (2024) which was the starting point for the Bill, was developed in 
conjunction with the country’s leading experts on electoral reform and campaign finance 
reform; withy evaluation of bills from across the country. 
 
This bill is only a delay tactic to postpone implementation of meaningful campaign finance laws 
Oregonians overwhelmingly want. 
 
Democrats control the legislature in Oregon.  Another fanciful delay in implementing HB 4024 
will only cement the reputation of the Democratic party as a party devoid of leadership and 
vision. 
We need true leadership in light of the terrible things happening at the federal level, the 
deterioration of the rule of law and climate catastrophe. 
 
Vote no on HB 3392; it is clearly only an effort to preserve the status quo for a bit longer. 
 
If you need assistance with rules, contact the experts who have worked on campaign finance 
reform for over 30 years and the minutes of the countless meetings already held.  This bill is a 
waste of our time and money – and a total stain on any legislator voting for it. 
 
Thank you for your attention 
 
Sincerely, 
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